19th November 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
Open afternoons
On Tuesday afternoon from 1.30pm until 3.00pm parents or grandparents of junior children are welcome to join us in school. This is simply an opportunity to join in with class activities and let your child “show off” their work and school; Y6 will all be together in the hall working on their “Dragon’s Den” projects. It will be the turn of infant parents and grandparents to join us on Wednesday again from 1.30pm until 3.00pm.
Y5 class visit
On Wednesday our Y5 children will visit Stockport Air Raid Shelter as part of their topic. Appropriate historic dress please!
Friday ~ non uniform
On Friday 23 all children are welcome to come to school in non-uniform in exchange for a contribution to this year’s Christmas fair, information from FOTSA attached.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As always if you have any queries please get in touch with the teacher or myself.
Yours sincerely
Adam Croft
